LETTER TO SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

To: 	Principal _____(insert name)______
	_(insert name of school)_ Public or Catholic School
	
Dear Principal,
We the parents of the below mentioned children would like to bring to your attention that, we will not be sending our kid(s) to school on the day of October 1st 2015.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The reason for this action is to protest the controversial, graphic, and age-inappropriate sex-ed curriculum that will now be taught in the school system. 
We sincerely believe that this new curriculum will prematurely sexualize children, cause them to experiment sexually at younger ages, make them more susceptible to exploitation by adults, and result in increasing sexually transmitted infections, not reducing them as has been claimed by the Liberal government.  
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Regards,

Signature:  ___________________________________
Parent Name (printed):  ____________________________
Date:  ________________________________


Cc:    Teacher(s) name
